
COVID-19 reopening guidelines: 

• All rental-group participants and parents wear masks correctly. 
• Return room to the same set-up as original. 
• Clean any chairs/tables and any other items used before leaving. Please let the building 

operator know if you need soap and water or spray and paper towels. Most rooms have 
these items already. 

• Gym floors may need to be swept before use and will need to be swept after use. 
• All groups are responsible for COVID contact tracing and notifications if there is a 

positive case which was infectious in a VPS building. 
• Groups need to let Lindsey.rogers@vansd.org or Nicole.daltoso@vansd.org know if 

there was a positive case, in the event additional cleaning and disinfecting needs to 
occur. 
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